
From: Sturgess, Tim (Avison Young - UK)
To: Claire Westwood
Subject: RE: 21/0273/FUL
Date: 29 June 2021 12:20:00

Claire,
 
Thank you for your email.  I can confirm agreement on behalf of the applicant.
 
Kind regards
 
Tim
 
Tim Sturgess
Director
Planning, Development & Regeneration
 
M: +44(0)7827 873 687 
tim.sturgess@avisonyoung.com | avisonyoung.co.uk
65 Gresham Street, London, EC2V 7NQ
 

Twitter | Property Listings
LinkedIn | Instagram

 

Avison Young – Avison Young (UK) Limited |  Legal Disclaimer
 

From: Claire Westwood <claire.westwood@threerivers.gov.uk> 
Sent: 23 June 2021 10:58
To: Sturgess, Tim (Avison Young - UK) <Tim.Sturgess@avisonyoung.com>
Subject: 21/0273/FUL
 
External Sender

Dear Tim,
 
As you are aware, the current EOT expires on 2 July.  I hope to be in a position to take the

application to Planning Committee in August (12th August) and would therefore request an EOT

until Friday 20th August to accommodate this.
 
I would be grateful if you would discuss with your client at some point and confirm if they are in
agreement.
 
Kind Regards
 
Claire Westwood
Development Management Team Leader
Development Management
Three Rivers District Council
Three Rivers House, Northway, Rickmansworth, Herts, WD3 1RL
01923 776611
www.threerivers.gov.uk   https://my.threerivers.gov.uk/
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In line with council policy, we aim to give a full response to your enquiry within 10
working days. However, there may be a delay in our response to some enquiries due to the
continuing impact of Covid-19. We are working hard to balance the delivery of critical
services while keeping people safe. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com

For help email enquiries@threerivers.gov.uk or call 01923 776611

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
This email is confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual for whom it is

addressed. 
Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily

represent those of 
Three Rivers District Council. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you

have received 
this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this

email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify Three Rivers by

telephone
on +44 (1923) 776611.

Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Three Rivers District Council may be
intercepted 

and read by the Council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council
policies or 

procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of
essential 

maintenance or support of the email system.

 

We take your privacy seriously and will only use your personal information to provide you
the service you have requested from us. We want you to understand the choice and control
you have over the personal data we hold about you.

To find out more, please view our Privacy Notice at https://threerivers.gov.uk/privacy-
notice
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